
 

Parent/Guardian Information on Bullying  

 

The National Parents Council provides anti-bullying training for Parents and their website can be 

accessed at the following link. National Parents Council 

The National Parents Council will provide training for parents on Bí Cineálta procedures to prevent and 

address bullying behaviour for primary and post-primary schools early in 2025. 

The Department of Education published a Bí Cineálta Guide for parents which is available 

here Resources for Parents 

 

http://www.npc.ie/
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/74cc1-resources-for-parents/

